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Basil  Hicks (adpce.ad)

From: Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2024 8:05 AM
To: Basil  Hicks (adpce.ad)
Subject: FW: PC&EC Rule 2 - Request for Expedited Review (by 11/21/24)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Exhibit B for the Petition 
 
Peter Alberg | Branch Manager 
Energy & Environment | Office of the Chief Counsel 
5301 Northshore Drive | North Little Rock, AR 72118 
t: 501.335.7025 | e: Peter.Alberg@arkansas.gov 

 
 

From: Kesia Morrison <Kesia.Morrison@arkansas.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 4:35 PM 
To: Rachel Smith <Rachel.Smith@governor.arkansas.gov>; Cole Jester <Cole.Jester@governor.arkansas.gov> 
Cc: Peter Alberg (adpce.ad) <Peter.Alberg@arkansas.gov>; Lauren Ballard <Lauren.Ballard@arkansas.gov> 
Subject: RE: PC&EC Rule 2 - Request for Expedited Review (by 11/21/24) 
 
Please allow this email to confirm that the Governor’s OƯice has authorized E&E to initiate rulemaking 
and public comment on Rule 2. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kesia Morrison 
Chief Counsel 
Department of Energy and Environment 
t: 501.682.0604   | e: kesia.morrison@arkansas.gov 
 
From: Kesia Morrison  
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 3:08 PM 
To: Rachel Smith <Rachel.Smith@governor.arkansas.gov>; Cole Jester <Cole.Jester@governor.arkansas.gov> 
Cc: Peter Alberg (adpce.ad) <Peter.Alberg@arkansas.gov>; Lauren Ballard <Lauren.Ballard@arkansas.gov> 
Subject: PC&EC Rule 2 - Request for Expedited Review (by 11/21/24) 
 
Good afternoon, 
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E&E seeks expedited review and approval of its proposed changes to PC&EC Rule 2: Water Quality 
Standards. We will need approval by November 21, 2024. 
 
This rule requires expedited review because it was necessary to do a rulemaking concurrent with the 
codification process in order to maintain compliance with certain requirements from the EPA.  
 
I am available should you have any questions or concerns.  
 
Kesia Morrison 
Chief Counsel 
Department of Energy and Environment 
t: 501.682.0604   | e: kesia.morrison@arkansas.gov 
 


